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Helping Your Patients Understand Who We Are   
We offer specialized cards for this!  

Do you want to help educate your patients about your pathology lab?  CPC is here to help!  

Oftentimes, patients who come to dermatology offices and undergo biopsies do not understand that 
the dermatologist’s office is not providing the pathology services directly.  They can be surprised by 
a claim made to their insurance by CPC Pathology or by an invoice received directly from CPC.  We 
are here to help you!  CPC offers free “About CPC Cards” that offices can provide to patients who 
undergo biopsies.   

The images below are the exact appx 4x3 color heavy cardstock cards we can send to you.  

 



 

 

Call the lab and place your order today!  

  

Follow us on LinkedIn!  
Be part of our professional network - connect with us on LinkedIn 
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cpc-pathology 

     ​         

Read more about us on our website - www.cpcpathology.org   
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